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from the desk of Ms. Williams...

Welcome Back, Trailblazers!

I hope each of you enjoyed your time off and are excited to get the
year started!. We are looking forward to helping you achieve all your
goals this year while creating amazing memories.   

As you prepare to return on Monday, August 19, 2024, please note all
students must have clear bags and follow the guidelines regarding
bags for personal care items. Administration will go over procedures
and expectations with students regarding clear bookbags, lunch boxes,
purses, and small bags for personal care items in grade-level meetings
on Friday, August 23, 2024. All students will be screened daily and
students are reminded to only bring needed items to school.
Information about the Clear Bag Policy is included on the website for
the  district and school. The doors will open at 7:30 am for student
screening. Students who are dropped early will be allowed to wait in
the vestibule.

School supplies, excluding a clear bookbag, will be given to students
on Monday during their first block class. Computers will be distributed
at that time. In order to receive a computer, students must pay the
$25.00 technology fee and have no other outstanding technology fees.
Students who have not paid, can pay Ms. Katie in the front office on
Monday, August 19, 2024. 

I will continue to share information and updates regarding changes for
the new year. We are looking forward to seeing our students on
Monday, August 19, 2024. 

 Please read below for additional important updates and reminders. 

Grade-Level Meetings with Admin.
Friday, August 23

Graduation Supply Meeting
August 28 - 29 / AVID 401

No School  - Labor Day Holiday 
Monday, September 02

Junior Class Ring Ceremony
Thursday, September 05
ECHS Cafe @ 5:00 PM

Key Club Inducation Ceremony
September 05 @ 6:00
B & C Auditorium

Graduation Supply Orders
Thursday, September 05
11:00 - 3:00 ~ ECHS Lobby

Fall Pictures 
Friday, September 13

Fall Pictures Make-Up
Thursday, October 10

Senior Make-Up Portraits
Friday, November 08
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Important Trailblazer Links

Lunch Menu                     ECHS Website
Student Handbook          Safety Protocols      (English / Spanish)
Homework Assistance    Transcript Request  (ECHS / HGTC)
Scholarship Website       Facebook,         Twitter,        Instagram

"To provide a small, personalized
learning community that
accelerates our diverse student
population to become responsible
citizens who are strong critical
thinkers, collaborators, and
communicators who can
successfully meet and face the
challenges of competing in an
ever-changing global society."

THE MISSION OF ECHS

Title I

HCS-Early College High School receives
federal funding through Title I. A copy of
the Title I school wide plan can be
reviewed in our main office. Parents are
encouraged to provide feedback with
regards to our school wide Title I
initiatives. 

Clear Backpacks: In an effort to further enhance our safety
measures, HCS requires clear backpacks for all students (who
choose to carry backpacks) for the 2024-2025 school year.
Clear backpacks have become a common practice in schools across
the country as they allow for easy identification of any items being
brought onto campus. By implementing this protocol, we are taking
proactive steps to create a safe and secure learning environment
for our students.
Visit www.horrycountyschools.net/clearbackpacks for more
specifics and FAQs regarding the clear backpack protocols.

Daily Screenings: All students will be screened daily. Students
must have clear backpacks and bring only needed items for school.
Athletic bags will be searched and secured until the end of the day.
Car riders dropped off early will wait in the front entrance
vestibule until 7:30 am.  

Clubs for Freshmen: Students looking to get involved can join the
many clubs available at ECHS. Clubs meet on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays, and Thursdays after school (2:30 - 3:30). Advisors will
provide freshmen students with information on clubs and how to
sign up. 

Free Meals for All Students: All students in Horry County Schools
will receive free breakfast and lunch during the 2024-2025 school
year as part of the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) program.

Vehicle Registration: Student drivers are reminded to register their
vehicles with HGTC’s Public Safety and ECHS. Parking decals will
be issued by the college. Students must also complete a vehicle
form for ECHS. 

Schedules: Students can view their schedules in PowerSchool. A
printed copy will be available upon request on Monday, August 19. 

Car Rider Line: Students who  are car riders are reminded to enter
and exit their cars from the sidewalk on the side of ECHS on the car
rider loop. Students can not meet t heir ride in the parking lot or
get picked up or dropped off from any other access point on
campus. 

Bus Transportation:  Due to renovations, parents and students in
need of the Myrtle Beach Bus Office can call the North Myrtle
Beach Office at (843) 399-8575 and the Socastee Office at the St.
James Office (843) 650-1937.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1akAIX_GWnloZnnF5Yjy2yyXHxy4lRjsu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1akAIX_GWnloZnnF5Yjy2yyXHxy4lRjsu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wqpddErsdkaSCsilUwY2NtTN6u70ymui/view?usp=share_link
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Early_College_High
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F5Qwq2Jm341CQAdeNdpC_xONtnjw3Z1m/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_W5PT5dRsz7kr9PCArWzOkyBOW37rY--/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VqhIN_t_2tsDM_PDPm106aW4bR-_RyeE/view?usp=share_link
https://needmytranscript.com/horry-county-schools
https://www.hgtc.edu/current_students/transcript_request.html
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Page/3436
https://www.facebook.com/hcsechs/
https://twitter.com/hcs_echs
https://www.instagram.com/hcsechs/
http://www.horrycountyschools.net/clearbackpacks?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3iPf63xto1Fl8bfl_5rpV8VjAx2y0mb39g4UDtwa8rISpE0jSQab_h_-0_aem_5EJVCSLqlrIInvjvwIoOwQ


Welcome to ECHS!

We are excited to have Mrs. Fall, 
Dr. Moore, Mrs. Everitte, and 

Mrs. McMeins join our Trailblazer family. 





Breakfast & Lunch at
 No Cost 











HCS Student Devices
Computers will be distributed during first
block for underclassmen and AVID 401 for
seniors. 

Students must pay the technology fee to
receive a device. 

Devices will not be issued to students with
technology fees. 



ECHS Events Calendar
All dates are tentative and 

could change based on need.

Calendar Link

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tkkdA6c27m7qEusIPKK2kMSfyl9HwmjPeBEv0NDtZqw/edit?usp=sharing


Trailblazers are reminded to review
the cell phone policy.

The ECHS cell phone policy is on page
17 of the student handbook.

2024-2025 Student Handbook

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F5Qwq2Jm341CQAdeNdpC_xONtnjw3Z1m/view?usp=drive_link


Trailblazers are reminded to review
the dress code policy.

The ECHS dress code policy is on
page 21 of the student handbook.

2024-2025 Student Handbook

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F5Qwq2Jm341CQAdeNdpC_xONtnjw3Z1m/view?usp=drive_link


RECYCLING  

WE ARE ASKING ALL STUDENTS TO HELP WITH RECYCLING DURING
LUNCH.

STUDENTS SHOULD SORT THE ITEMS ON THEIR TRAYS PRIOR TO
DUMPING TO ENSURE THEY ARE PLACED IN THE CORRECT BINS. 

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE NON COMPOSTABLE ITEMS IN THE COMPOST BIN
BECAUSE IT WILL CONTAMINATE THE BIN AND IT CANNOT BE USED FOR
COMPOST. 



 
Successful completion of high school courses results in the issuance
of Carnegie units needed for a high school diploma. 

Since our high schools and program schools operate on a 4 x 4 block
schedule, it is crucial that students miss as few days as possible.

Based on this information, it is not feasible for our secondary
schools and program schools to grant principal-approved days
effective this year. Religious-based camps, retreats, trips, and
conferences are not excused. 

Absences due to major religious holidays are excused. Please send
notes to the attendance office regarding absences for religious
holidays.

Principal Approved Absences 



Bus Transportation

Students planning to ride the bus can contact the
bus office for their attendance area to get
information on route numbers and pick up times. 






